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Hamre Jaime

From: Susan Klarquist <klarquists@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 8:35 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Fwd: Pedestrian Footbridge in Bend

 
 

From: Susan Klarquist <klarquists@gmail.com> 
Date: February 12, 2018 at 4:12:11 PM PST 
To: hagnr.exhibts@oregonlegislature.gov 
Subject: Pedestrian Footbridge in Bend 

Dear Legislature, 
  I am a third generation, lifelong Oregon resident.  I hike, camp, and respect wilderness and nature in 
our beautiful state. 
  However, I am in FAVOR of the proposed pedestrian footbridge in Bend.  It is in an area that is just 
south of downtown Bend, is along an already established walking trail, and abuts a housing 
development.  Bend Park and Rec has done an remarkable job in creating a network of walking trails 
along the river going north and south of Bend.  This bridge is the needed connection across the river. 
  Please put thought into making this pedestrian bridge a reality. 
  Thank you, Susan Klarquist 


